Monday 4th November 2024
[bookmark: _Hlk159657400]Dear Parent/Students,

The Northern Academy of Performing Arts (NAPA) in Hull is offering performers aged 7-14 the amazing opportunity to star in an acting production of Hansel & Gretel at NAPA in March 2025. Participation in this performance is subject to a successful audition. Please find below the dates for the audition, rehearsals and shows.

Audition:
Wednesday 13th November 2024 – 7:30pm – 8:30pm
(The audition will take place in the format of a workshop, so students do not need to prepare/provide anything.)
Rehearsals:
If successful rehearsals will commence weekly on Wednesday 20th November 2024 – 7:30pm – 8:30pm (£6.50/class)
Additional rehearsals may be scheduled with prior notice.
Dress Rehearsal & Shows:
•	Thursday 20th March 2025 – 5:00pm – 8:00pm (DRESS REHEARSAL)
•	Friday 21st March 2025 – 7:00pm (SHOW)
•	Saturday 22nd March 2025 – 7:00pm (SHOW)

ONLY ATTEND THE AUDITION IF YOU ARE AVAILABLE FOR ALL THE DATES LISTED
Any questions or queries feel free to contact me using the details below.
Many Thanks, 

Jenny Walters
jenny.walters@northernacademy.org.uk
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